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ALERT: APRIL 30  
DEADLINE POSTPONED
 

The U.S. Court of Appeals for the D.C. Circuit has enjoined the National Labor 
Relations Board (NLRB) from implementing its notice-posting rule. The Court is 
scheduled to hear oral arguments on the validity of the rule in September 2012. 

In the meantime, NLRB Chairman Mark Gaston Pearce announced today that the 
NLRB’s regional offices will not implement the rule pending the resolution of the 
issues before the Court. 

We will continue to monitor the ongoing litigation surrounding the notice-
posting rule. As always, if you have any questions, please contact the Labor & 
Employment Team at (541) 485-0220.
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